
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Cc: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 2:08:47 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 9:27 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Heidi Nowak

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
People are still feeling the financial strain from COVID. Everything is up - including gas and food. Please DON’T
raise the rates. We are now all drowning in debt as it is.  We need more time to get back on our feet financially and
if you raise the rates then that is another blow to us little guys. Thank you.

-- Attachment --




